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Please publish the following notice on Friday, October 12th, 2018 and October 19th, 2018 

furnish one proof of publications to Jamie Brice, Purchasing Department of the City of Conway.  

  

"Notice" 

 

The City of Conway is seeking proposals to furnish and install splash pad equipment for children 

of all skill levels and abilities at 600 5th Avenue, Conway, AR 72034.  Proposals shall conform 

to the drawings and specifications provided, as well as any Federal, State, and/or Local laws that 

apply to playground and park construction. 

 

Proposal specifications and all related documents can be received by contacting Jamie 

Brice/Purchasing Office, 1201 Oak Street, Conway, AR, 501.358.6810. Bids must be in the 

Purchasing Department located in City Hall at 1201 Oak Street, Conway, AR 72032 no later than 10:00 

a.m., Friday, November 2, 2018 to be considered and will be opened in the City Hall downstairs conference 

room. No late bids will be accepted.  

 

The City of Conway reserves the right to reject any and all submittals received or any portions 

thereof. The City of Conway is an equal opportunity employer. 

 

The City of Conway is an Equal Opportunity Employer and does not discriminate on the basis of 

race, color, religion, sex, national origin, marital or veteran status, political status, disability 

status or other legally protected status. Pursuant to Arkansas Code Annotated §22-9-203: The 

City of Conway encourages all qualified small, minority and women business enterprises to 

propose on and receive contracts for goods, services, and construction.  

 

 

 

Bart Castleberry 

Mayor, City of Conway          


